BRADY & HAMILTON · WOMACK McCLISH Attorneys and Counselors

October 20, 2020

Via E-Mail

Mr. Garry Ford, Jr., P.E. City Engineer City of New Braunfels 550 Landa Street New Braunfels, TX 78130 E-mail (gford@nbtexas.org)

Re:

Kramm Family - proposed 1845 Subdivision

Dear Mr. Ford:

I write to amend my letter of October 13, 2020. In that letter I suggested that State law requires your response within 14 days. You actually have 30 days in which to tender your rough proportionality analysis. I apologize for any inconvenience that may have caused.

Very truly yours,

Brady & Hamilton • Womack McClish

john@bhlawgroup.com

JM/br **Enclosures**

cc:

Kramm family Mr. Frank Onion (fonion@nbtexas.org)